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Welcome to the autumn 2018 email newsletter! If you would like to get more involved 
and volunteer with your local red squirrel conservation projects do get in touch with 
the following partners: 
 
Northumberland Wildlife Trust: red.squirrels@northwt.org.uk 
Lancashire Wildlife Trust: red.squirrel@lancswt.org.uk 
Red Squirrels Trust Wales: angleseysquirrels@hotmail.co.uk 
The Wildlife Trust for South and West Wales: info@welshwildlife.org 
Ulster Wildlife: redsquirrels@ulsterwildlfie.org 

Mammal Symposium: 9-10 November 2018  
The Mammal Society is hosting the annual event in London. The theme of the day is 
non-native mammals in Britain. RSU Programme Manager, Nikki Robinson will be 
speaking at the event along with Dr Mariella Marzano from Forest Research and Dr 
Aileen Mill from Newcastle University. Book your place here 

New blog: a journey of red squirrel survival  
Red Squirrel Ranger, Becky Clews-Robert gives an update on the conservation work 
being undertaken by Red Squirrels Trust Wales  
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